
BOARD OF GOVERNORS 339 
OF" THE 

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM S-116 
WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS DF"F"ICIAL. CORRESPONDENCE 

TD THE SOARD 

September 9, 1938 

Dear Sir: 

Analysis Form 212 does not conform in a number of 
respects to the revised form of examination report recently 
adopted and it is proposed to discuss at the forthcoming 
Examiners' Conference a revision of Form 212 which would 
represent a material simplification as compared with the 
present form. 

Pending issuance of the revised Analysis Form 212, 
the use of the present Form 212 in connection with reports 
of examination prepared b,y examiners for the Federal reserve 
banks on the new examination report form may be discontinued. 
It is requested, however, that in connection with each such 
report of examination there be forwarded a memorandum con­
taining the comments as called for on the last page of the 
analysis (Form 212-c), 

Pending revision of Form 212, analyses of reports of 
independent examinations made by State authorities should be 
forwarded on the present form. 

L, P, Bethea, 
Assistant Secretary. 
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